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March 11, 2020 
 
Joycelyn A. Stevenson 
Executive Director 
Tennessee Bar Association 
221 4th Avenue North 
Nashville, TN 37219 
 
Dear Joycelyn: 
 
We were sorry to learn about the tornadoes that ravaged your lovely city of Nashville. You are in 
our prayers, and our thoughts are with you during this difficult time. We can certainly sympathize 
with the devastation of tornado damage. Being our sister state, and a good friend, the Board of 
Bar Commissioners of the Alabama State Bar unanimously voted  to send the Tennessee Bar 
Association a $1,000 donation to help (in a very small way) with recovery efforts. 
 
As you instructed, we have made our check payable to the Tennessee Legal Community 
Foundation.  
 
Thank you for being a great friend to the Alabama State Bar. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Christina D. Crow     Phillip W. McCallum 
President, Alabama State Bar   Executive Director, Alabama State Bar  
 


